
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Via Email 
 
TO: Counseling and/or Principal Office 
 
FROM Diane Hamamoto, Grants Officer 
 
DATE: March 25, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Michael S. Currier Scholarship Application  
 

 
Dear Guidance Counselors/Principals: 
 
The Michael S. Currier Scholarship will be available on-line as of Monday, 
March 16, 2020.  Scholarship awards vary according to education costs, 
financial aid award, applicant contribution, and applicant EFC. The deadline for 

applying is Monday, May 18, 2020. 
 
To access the scholarship application and guidelines, you must first register 
here: 
 

https://sfcf.spectrumportal.net/ 
 
The link can also be found on the sliding bar in the middle of our home page. 
(www.santafecf.org)  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at dhamamoto@santafecf.org or 
at (505) 988-9715, x7008.   
 
Thank you. 
 

https://sfcf.spectrumportal.net/
http://www.santafecf.org/
mailto:dhamamoto@santafecf.org

